
 

                                                                        

One person dead after electrocution on Johns 

Island 
2024-007883 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Friday, June 28, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies with the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded 

to the intersection of Bear Swamp Road and Saint Hubert Way on Johns Island for reports of 

two individuals who had been electrocuted. 

 

Around 8:30 a.m. on Friday, June 28, 2024, deputies responded to reports that two individuals 

had been electrocuted while working on landscaping in the area. One of the individuals was on 

a 6-to-9-foot metal ladder trimming trees as another individual held the ladder. As the individual 

was trimming the trees, they came in contact with electrical wires overhead. 

 
Both individuals were transported to the Medical University of South Carolina (MUSC) for their 
injuries. Since the incident, one of the individuals has died from their injuries. 
 
The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will provide identity information when appropriate. 
 
Dominion Energy Electric Company also responded to the scene. 


